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VMC Newsletter Apr, 2024Â (click here)Â From our newsletter editor Roger BoothroydÂ Â 
VMC SPECIAL RESOLUTIONÂ 

That the election date should be moved to February to properly align with the Membership roster of current paid-up
members

This special resolution will be voted upon at our next regular meeting set forÂ November 21st:

Motion to change Article 5 - Meetings - Section 3Current: â€œThe Annual meeting of the Club shall be held on the third
Tuesday in January."Proposed: â€œThe Annual meeting of the Club shall be held on the third Tuesday in February."

Â 
Bylaws updated Nov, 2023

Please see the Bylaws article in theÂ VMC rules Â section.Â 

Â See the "From our Members" section below for some more recent user submitted content.
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